
Suur-Karja 23 / 15076 Tallinn, Estonia / + 372 628 2222 / min@kul.ee / www.kul.ee / Registration No 70000941  
 

  

 

 

Naheed Ezaher Khan 

State Minister 

   

Ministry of Cultural Affairs of Bangladesh   

state_minister@moca.gov.bd 25.07.2024 No 9-10/809-2 

 

 

 

 

Regarding your invitation to the Asian Art 

Biennale 2024 
 

Thank you very much for your invitation to the 20th Asian Art Biennale Bangladesh 2024. We 

have shared the information with relevant art organizations in Estonia and they will contact the 

festival organizers directly, if they are interested in participation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tarvi Pürn 

Undersecretary for Sports, acting as Secretary General 
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